
 

June 26, 2008
Exchange Notice 

Norwegian Stock Products 12/08 

 

REMOVAL OF THE BLOCK ORDER BOOK 
 
Starting September 1st 2008, Oslo Børs will remove the block order book for Norwegian stock options 
and forwards. The result of this change is that all trading in Norwegian derivatives will occur in the 
single order book. 
 
This change will also be implemented for Swedish single stock options and forwards as put forth in 
“Exchange notice Swedish Stock Products 30/08” published by NASDAQ OMX May 9th 2008 
 
 
For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact Anna-Karin Teir or Anna-Karin 
Isaksson, telephone + 46 8 405 60 00. 
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